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LicenseNo.SMB-19f" !,

! Docket No. 040-00534 !,

! EA 89-127 !
'

ceneral Electric Company
ATTN: R. P. Mozgels

Vice President and General
fe Manager, Lighting Product

Division
-Lighting Business Group
Nela Park
Cleveland, OH 44112

Ger.tleun:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 21, 1969 which
enclosed a check in the amount of $24,000 in full payment of the civil penalty
proposed in our letter dated August 25, 1989 and describes your corrective
actions. We have no further questions regarding your corrective actions and
will review their implesentation during future inspections.

The attachments to your September 21, 1989 letter appear to adequately address
our concerns for a manageuent controlled audit program and a program for
conducting breathing-zone air samples at ycur facilities. However, since these
programs are not reflected in your current license, it is appropriate for
the NRC Region III licensing staff to review your proposed Management Control
and Audit Plan and your Radiation Safety Manual for Thorium Use via a licerise

~.,

amendment or renewal action. Region IJ1 conveyed this to you in a telephone
conversation and has received your October 17, 1989 letter in response. Your

' letter requested that NRC incorporate the above plan and manual into your
license renewal. Your letter also stated that tie remainder of the renewal
application would be sent for NRC's review by November 30, 1989. Upon receipt.
NRC Region III representatives plan to visit your facility to discuss the plan,
manual and application. Any questions on the above licensing action should
be discussed with Mr. Michael McCann of our Region III office.

Sincerely,
Brigiftl Signed Of
Jemss Ueberrnts .

James Lieberman, Director
Office of Enforcement

cc: A. B. Davis, Regional Administrator
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